
From: execboard37@aol.com [mailto:execboard37@aol.com]
Sent: April-22-11 11:21 AM
To: Emily Roantree; Eric Connell
Cc: Pferwheat@aol.com; v_troisi@msn.com
Subject: Inspection Visit

Emily and Eric,

Let me second the expression of gratitude Perry conveyed in his email to you 
regarding our visit to your facility Wednesday and Thursday. We were all impressed 
with your staff, the workmen and the progress made on our Marine Unit. There are 
not sufficient superlatives available in the english language to express our 
delight and satisfaction in what we saw. The quality of workmanship, the pride of 
your work force and the progress that has been made specifically on our unit was 
beyond anything I had envisioned during our drive up. To say that Vince, Perry and 
I were like three kids on Christmas morning who had hit the jackpot, would be an 
understatement.

I have sent you an initial powerpoint presentation we have distributed to some of 
our officers and key supporters of the project, however, I would like to put 
together a more substantial presentation for our membership to be presented at our 
Company meeting on May 3. Could I impose on your and Eric to send me some 
additional photos of our Boat and possibly a few of the others in production to 
blow our guys away? Of particular interest are the Navy projects, the Boston and 
Camden Vessels. I promise not to steal any ideas or send them anywhere you don't 
want them to go. I will also copy you for use in promoting your fine craftsmanship.

Thank you again for all your time and efforts in assisting us in bringing this 
project to fruition.

Respectfully,

Steven Carmichael
President
Union Fire Company
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